
Cusop Parish Council 
Clerk’s Report, January 2022

1. Parish Contractor
The Parish Contractor resumed his duties on Friday 14th January, tackling the 
brambles in the playing field. I met him there, and he expressed confidence that he 
is back on track and will be able to carry out his duties consistently.

2. Balfour Beatty.  
Cusop’s roads are due for their annual inspection in February.

3. Double yellow lines. 
I have drawn the attention of Balfour Beatty to the danger posed by the poor state 
of the lines at the bottom of Cusop Dingle, at its junction with Hardwicke Road.

4. Cusop Dingle raised pavement.
I have reminded Balfour Beatty that this needs to be repaired.

5. Clifford NDP. 
Cusop PC have received the consultation draft of the Clifford NDP but it does not 
appear to include any policies or designations that would affect Cusop. 

6. Graffiti. 
A member of the public got in touch while I was away over Christmas to suggest 
that the Parish Council should organize a work party to remove graffiti that had 
appeared on a wall in the Dingle. I asked for further details, by which time the graffiti
had been removed. 

7. HSBC
HSBC is now charging £9.00 per month plus £1 per cheque.

 

Jane Stannard 14th January 2022


